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Dear Parent/Carer, 

It is lovely to welcome everyone back to school and on behalf of all at St. Mary’s School 
may we wish you a Happy New Year – Let’s hope the new year brings health, happiness 
and lots of special memories! 

 
Santa Dash- Sponsor Monies 
 
If you still have not had chance to return your sponsor monies we would be most grateful 
if you could do this as soon as possible. Thank you as ever for helping us raise lots of 
money for our school! 
 

 
Uniform and PE kits 
 
Thank you for ensuring pupils return punctually and smartly ready to ‘Be the Best they 
can be!’  We continue to hold the highest expectations for all pupils in all areas of school 
life and so expect that all pupils will follow our uniform policy.  

Uniform 

I remind all families that all pupils must be in their full uniform. Ties must be worn. 
Trainers are not permitted unless a medical need requires this and permission must be 
sought.  

PE Kits 

For Health and Hygiene reasons pupils must change into a full PE kit and should have PE 
kits in school every day. Pupils must wear uniformed items and not logo or sportswear 
items such as tracksuit bottoms. Pumps must be worn. Trainers may be worn for outdoor 
PE sessions. Failure to have a PE kit in school will mean that pupils are unable to take part 
in this statutory and enjoyable part of the curriculum. 

Long hair must be tied back and hair accessories must be in school colours. 

‘Happy are those who hear the word of God 
and keep it’ Luke 11:28 
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We remain in our ‘winter’ uniform until Easter. 
 

Forest Schools 
 
For Key Stage One pupils on their ‘Forest School’ days, pupils should come into school 
already wearing their Forest School clothes. We ask that pupils come into school wearing 
trainers or walking boots only (not casual boots/ heeled boots). Pupils may carry wellies 
into school in a named carrier bag or leave these in school. 

 

Full details of uniform can be found on our school website. 

 

 
Class 1….Can you help ? 
 
Class 1 are looking for donations of few items for their indoor provision. 
 

- Lego 
- Thick china cups/ mugs for their role play area 

 
If you are able to spare any of these items please see Miss Bennett. Thank you! 
 

 

Extra Curricular Clubs 

 
All extra curricular sports clubs will begin next week – Week commencing 9.1.23.  
Clubs run until 4.00 pm 

 

 

Platinum Stars 
 
Autumn Platinum Stars Winners will be announced LIVE in assembly next week – You are 
welcome to join us! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebrations Awards 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

At St. Mary’s School we 

“Live our lives as Jesus taught us,  

Work hard together to achieve our best,  

Respect each other and the world around us, 

Have fun and enjoy learning!” 

 

 

 

 

 

 Achievement Award 

Winner 

‘EAT’ Award Winner 

Explore, Active, Think 

creatively 

Welfare Award Winner 

Class 1 Phoebe Simpson Sebastian Allen Evie Newsham 

Class 2 Klara Niezgoda Isaac Aya William Barton 

Class 3 Henry Doherty Joey Farley Nabila Malek 

Class 4 Macie Dixon Isla Kilshaw Felicity Pye 


